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St Benedict Biscop Newsletter 

March 2019         Issue 7 

Headteacher: Mrs Scott-Worthington 

Value for Spring 2: Justice 

 

Stars of the Week  
Congratulations to our Stars of the week: 
Week ending 1st March: 

Year 1 -    Thomas Smart 
Year 2  -    Alex Richardson 
Year 3  -    Harry Weaver 
Year 4           -    Harry Richardson 
Year 5    -    Bella Mannino 
Year 6  -   Olivia Dufty  

World Book Day 
We will be taking part in World Book Day 

on Thursday 7th March.  
This year’s theme is ‘Bedtime Stories’ 

and we ask that children come to school 
wearing their pyjamas or onesies and 

bring a £1 donation which will go towards 
buying new books for the school. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ash Wednesday Service 
On Wednesday 6th March we will be having 
our Ash Wednesday service at St Benedict’s 

Church. It will begin at 9:30pm. Parents, 
carers and friends are all invited to join us. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest School Dates 
Forest school dates for this half term are as follows: 

Monday 4th March – Year 4    Tuesday 5th March – Year 6 
Monday 11th March – Year 3    Tuesday 12th March – Year 5 
Monday 18th March – Year 4    Tuesday 19th March – Year 6 
Monday 25th March – Year 3    Tuesday 26th March – Year 5 
Monday 1st April – Year 4     Tuesday 2nd April – Year 6 
Monday 8th April – Year 3     Tuesday 9th April – Year 5 
Year 1 and Year 2 children will continue having their forest school lessons every Wednesday 
afternoon and Reception every Thursday afternoon. Children who stay for afternoon Nursery 

will now have their forest school lesson on a Friday afternoon. 
 

 

Discovery Education 
The school has a subscription for Discovery 
Education, www.discoveryeducation.co.uk 

which includes access for students at home.  
The website includes lots of videos, games 
and activities which link to curriculum areas 

we teach in school. The children may find this 
useful to help with homework or if they want 

some extra practice to consolidate their school 
work. All of the content on this website is 

monitored by Discovery and appropriate for 
primary aged children.   

The school login details are: 
User name: student30470 
Password: tiger7 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Packed Lunches 
We encourage parents to provide their 
child with a healthy balanced packed 
lunch. Please remember we are a nut 
free school so children cannot bring 

products that contain nuts. We have also 
recently been advised to discourage 

sweets that may cause a choking 
hazard, this includes mini eggs. If you 
are concerned about your child’s lunch 

please speak to the class teacher. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Stars of the Week  
Congratulations to our Sports Stars of the week: 
Week ending 1st March: 
Year 1     -    Logan Alexander 
Year 2     -    Laighton Alexander 
Year 3     -    Connor Adams 
Year 4     -    Cara Clark 
Year 5     -    Eliza Khalid 
Year 6     -    Lucy Humphries 
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Thinking about Baptism and/or Confirmation? 
 

Confirmation Classes for children in Years 5 and 6 will be taking place on 
Wednesday Evenings starting on the 13th March at The Wombourne Institute, 

5:00pm-6:00pm. 
Just bring a Bible, a notebook and a pen with you and come discover what it means 

to be a Christian! 
Our Commitment to you: 

 Fun sessions that will last 1 hour 

 An opportunity to learn about the Christian Faith 

 Time to ask questions 
 
 Your Commitment to us: 

 Regular attendance on Wednesday evenings 

 To come to at least 1 service of Holy Communion a month 

 To complete some short assignments after our sessions. 

 Come to Messy Church on 17th March, 19th May, 14th July. 
 

To register please contact The Parish Office: 
 01902 897700 office@stbenedictbiscop.org.uk 

 
 

 Session 1   - 13th March  Knowing God 
       Your secret life with God 
Session 2   - 20th March  Jesus       
Session 3   - 27th March  The Holy Spirit 
       The power of God?  
Session 4   - 8th May  Prayer 
       How to talk and listen?  
Session 5   - 15th May  The Bible 
       Number one best seller  
Session 6   - 22nd May  The Church 
       Jesus’ friends?  
Session 7   - 12th June  Holy Communion. 
       The bread of life  
Session 8   - 19th June  Becoming a Christian 
       Stand up and be counted  
Session 9   - 26th June  Your kingdom come 
       Priorities?  
Session 10   - 25th September Question? 
 
  
Thursday 3rd October - The rehearsal 
  
Sunday 6th October - 6.30pm The Confirmation 
  
Sunday 13th October - Presentation in Church 
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